
General Committee Meeting Report 
     Wednesday, April 12, 2023 

 2:30 p.m. 
Inglewood Community Centre  

 

  

 Mayor A. Groves  

  Councillor N. de Boer (joined at 2:37 p.m.) 

 Councillor C. Early 

 Councillor L. Kiernan 

   Councillor D. Maskell (absent)  

 Councillor C. Napoli 

 Councillor T. Rosa (absent)  

 Councillor M. Russo 

 Councillor D. Sheen 

  
 Chief Administrative Officer: C. Herd 

      Director, Operations: B. Baird  

 Director, Corporate Strategy and Innovation: E. Britnell 

 Manager, Project Management Office: R. Carvalho 

 Director, Fire and Emergency Services / Fire Chief: D. Forfar 

 Chief of Staff, Mayor: N. Grundy 

 Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk: L. Hall 

 Deputy Clerk, Council and Committee Services: J. Lavecchia-Smith 

 Director, People Services: T. McKenna  

 Director, Community Services: C. McLean 

 Director, Planning / Chief Planner: A. Minichillo 

 Director, Finance / Chief Financial Officer: M. Palasandiran 

 Director, Engineering Services: A. Pearce 

 Director, Building and Municipal Law Enforcement / Chief Building Official: M. Sraga 

 Deputy Clerk, Records and Information Services: P. Trafford  

  

CALL TO ORDER  

Chair C. Early called the meeting to order at 2:34 p.m. 

INDIGENOUS LAND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

Chair C. Early delivered the Indigenous Land Acknowledgement.  

DISCLOSURE OF PECUNIARY INTEREST 

None.  

WORKSHOP 

Chair C. Early turned the meeting over to the Town’s consultant, Dr. R. Sutherns, Sage 

Solutions. Dr. Sutherns facilitated a workshop on the development of a 2035 vision for Caledon 

to inform the Town’s Strategic Plan. Key areas addressed during the workshop discussion 

included: 

 Consideration of Caledon as a community of communities; 

 Discussion on the importance of the environment to the Town’s identity; 

 A review of rural and urban life within the municipality; and  

 Consideration of priorities for Caledon and outcomes based on a preferred vision 

statement.  

Councillor L. Kiernan left the meeting at 2:36 p.m. and returned at 2:38 p.m. 

Councillor N. de Boer joined the meeting at 2:37 p.m. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Committee adjourned at 4:07 p.m. 

 


